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 In partnership with Canadians of Pakistan origin, the Consulate General of 

Pakistan is setting up a Pakistan cultural pavilion at the MuslimFest from 5-6 

August at Mississauga Celebration Square (300 City Centre Dr, Mississauga, ON 

L5B 3C1). The pavilion will showcase Pakistan's tolerant cultural traditions and 

objects. 

 

 All members of Pakistan community are invited to visit the pavilion on 5-6 

August 2017 at their convenience. 
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